Eglinton Station Consultation 2012
Dear Resident, 

As your local PSNI Area Commander, I am consulting with you regarding the future of Eglinton Police Station.

The station is part of a wider review of the Police Service of Northern Ireland (PSNI) estate. This includes Dungiven and Castelderg stations in our policing district (G District) and thirty-one other stations across Northern Ireland. 

I want to ensure all available resources at my disposal are used to deliver effective policing in your area. This short survey is part of the wider consultation process and will help ensure that as many people as possible have an opportunity to give their views on the future of Eglinton station.

The survey is anonymous but your views are important and will be duly considered when any decision is made regarding the future of the station. Thank you in advance for taking the time to share your opinions.  

Chief Inspector Garry Eaton

Area Commander

Foyle PSNI
Consultation Survey Questions
Q1 Are you aware that Eglinton PSNI Station is being considered as part of the PSNI review of its estate for closure?
A Yes / No

Q2 Do you know your local Neighbourhood Police officers?

A Yes / No 
Q3 Have you contacted Police in the last year?

A Yes / No

Q4  How did you contact Police?

· Telephone Call – 999/Direct contact number   
· Visit to station
· Police officer direct

· Email / website

· Other – specify

Q5 Should Eglinton PSNI Station Close?

A Yes / No 

Q6  Any other Comments?

